
 
From: Gary Binns [mailto:g_binns@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:54 PM 
To: Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Michael Elkins <MElkins@cityofgreen.org>; Justin 
Speight <jspeight@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Parks Board Term 
 
 
Mayor Neugebauer, 
 
My term on the Parks and Recreation Board expires 12/31/17. I regret to inform you that I will not be 
seeking a renewal of my term. This decision did not come easily however this past year has seen the 
retirements of both myself and my wife. It has been a rewarding 5 years serving on the PRB and I must 
say I learned a great deal. During these past 5 years, I was privileged to serve on the Board and see the 
completion of the Central Park and other enhancements to various playgrounds, memorials, ball fields 
and facilities.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gary Binns 
 
 

 


